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TERM 1 WEEKS 6 - 7                      10 March 2023 

 

 

Aussie of the Month 

Imogen is inclusive and respectful. She is hardworking, thoughtful 

and she makes good choices throughout the day. 

      Term 1 
  

Week 8   

Monday 13 – Friday 17   NAPLAN  -  for Years 3 & 5 

Wednesday  15th March Tweed Ballina Primary Principals Council Meeting– J Albans 

Thursday 16th March Byron Bay High School Visit to Newrybar  

Week 9   

Monday 20 – Friday 24 March   NAPLAN  -  for Years 3 & 5 

Tuesday, 21 March   Anxiety Project Implementation Coach Training  -  Mrs Ruskin 

Tuesday, 21 March   Harmony Day  -  students wear orange 

Thursday, 23 March   Byron Bay High School Year 6 information night and tours 5:30 pm 

Friday, 24 March   Byron Bay High School Taster Day Year 6 

Friday, 24 March   Scholastic Bookclub LOOP Orders Due 

Week 10   

Tuesday, 28 March   Premier’s Debating Workshop Alstonville PS– selected senior students 

Thursday, 30 March   Whole school Cross Country at The Pocket Public School– parents welcome 

Week 11   

Monday, 3 April   Quality Teaching Newrybar PS– All teachers involved 

Thursday, 6 April   Easter Hat Parade, Assembly and Family Picnic and ast day of Term 1 for students 

and staff 
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Kindergarten 2024 

If you know anyone living in zone with children 

turning 6 next year let them we are taking 

enrolments for Kindergarten 2024 and they can 

contact the office for more information. 

 

Changes to Bus Stops in the Afternoon 

If your child is to get off at a different bus stop to 

their usual afternoon stop, please let the office 

know and send a signed permission note to school 

for your child to give to the bus driver. Thank you. 

 

NSW Student Learning Library 

The NSW Student Learning Library is available for 

parents and students to use at home to give children 

access to the resources as supplementary learning 

material. The first release of resources will be 

released over the next 3-5 years and will be aligned 

to the NSW new syllabus rollout. Click on this link to 

access the library. 

 

Work Experience Program 

On Friday we farewelled Amelia. Amelia joined our 

school to experience the life of a teacher as part of 

the Byron Bay High School work experience 

program. The students enjoyed working with her in 

our classrooms. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Maths 

In Kindy we have been making ABB and AABB 

patterns. We had fun making our zebra stripes to 

follow one of these patterns. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 

 

 

 

 

 

The Premier’s Reading Challenge has commenced 

for 2023. Click here for their latest newsletter. 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/initiatives/nsw-student-learning-library.html#/
https://mailchi.mp/3c17d1397347/the-connections-program-term-4-2020-newsletter-1311664?e=801fbe0ec7


Year 1 Maths 

Year 1 have been identifying patterns in our 

hundreds chart. As a team, we collaborate to 

reconstruct the chart to order our numbers to 100. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4-6 Writing 

Students in years 4-6 have been writing captivating 

news reports in response to various writing stimulus 

in class with Mrs Carroll. Great job everyone! 

 

 

K-1 Maths 

Kindy and Year 1 enjoy playing wipe-out. We add 

our dice and try to be he first person to wipe-out 

our numbers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Hat Parade, Assembly &             

Family Picnic 

The Easter Hat Parade, Assembly and Family Picnic 

will be held on the last day of school - Thursday, 6 

April commencing at 10 am. 

 

A school assembly with class awards will be 

followed by our annual Easter Hat Parade. 

Students are asked to create their own individual 

hat at  home using found, borrowed and recycled 

materials to wear in the parade. 

 

To conclude our first tern of 2023, parents and 

family are invited to bring a picnic blanket and 

lunch to have with their family in our playground. 



K-1 Art 

As a child, Japanese artist Toshihiko Mitsuya used 

aluminium foil he found in his kitchen cupboard to 

bring the creatures from his imagination to reality. 

Inspired by his work, K-1 students created their own 

sculptures. 
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2-3 Literacy 

This week in literacy Year 2-3 students enjoyed 

practising their spelling, stretching their sentences 

and performing Reader’s Theatre. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



Far North Coast PSSA 

Keep up-to-date with sporting opportunities for your 

child on the PSSA website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://farnorthcoast.primarysport.com.au/

